
As we continue our new teaching series ‘Living in the Light of the
Resurrection’, please pray for Ellie as she preaches on the theme ‘We
are Alive’ from Romans 6 & 2 Corinthians 5:17 at all three services
today.

Sam Clarke will be starting a new role next month at The George
Müller Trust (Müllers) as their Regional Engagement Co-ordinator.
Give thanks for Sam’s wonderful work with St Michael’s Youth over
the past few years, and please pray for him as he moves into this
exciting new venture.

One of our Mission Partners, Sarah & John Sutton, had a house fire at
their home in Tonypandy just over a week ago, causing extensive
damage to the property. Please pray for them as they deal with the
physical and emotional aftermath, whilst still managing their coffee
shop, which is in separate premises.

Give thanks that two new staff members have recently joined our
dedicated Pre-School & Nursery team, and pray for them as they
settle in. Please also continue to pray for Annie, our PSN Manager,
and the management team chaired by Karen.

Please pray for this evening’s Vision Night and APCM, where we look
back together at the past year of life at St Michael’s, and look forward
to the opportunities and challenges that lie ahead for us as a church.

Link Club is a friendly gathering for people over retirement age which
meets on the second and fourth Thursdays of each month. Please
pray for this afternoon’s session with a fun quiz by Caroline!

Eritrea is listed no 4 on the Open Doors World Watch list. Please pray
especially for those believers who are in prison, asking that God
would be with them and comfort them. Pray too that God would
change the hearts of the authorities who target His people.


